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Corona pandemic: Flottweg implements numerous measures  
 
"The safety and health of the employees of the Flottweg Group is of great importance and closely linked 
to the quality of the products and the economic success of the company". 
 
These words are written in our Guiding Principles - and they have more importance than ever in times 
when almost the entire world is in a state of emergency. In addition to the health of our employees, the 
health of our customers and business partners is our top priority. We at Flottweg have already defined and 
implemented numerous measures to uphold these principles. These measures range from proactive 
restrictions on travel and visits, mandatory domestic isolation even in cases of suspicion, to various 
hygiene measures at all our sites. The clear objective: We would like to make our contribution to slowing 
down the spread of the infection. But maintaining business with our customers is also very important to 
us. 
 
Flottweg's crisis management team - consisting of the board of directors and experts - meets daily to 
assess the developments and consequences of the corona pandemic and to react with an adequate 
response. This is how we strive to maintain continuity and protect the safety and health of all affected 
parties. 
 
It is always our top priority to provide our customers with not only with the best equipment available in the 
market, but also superior service and support to maximize the reliability and efficiency of the equipment 
and minimize any disruptions to our customers.  This is even more critical in times like these.  Therefore, 
we have implemented certain contingency plans to try and minimize any disruptions caused by travel or 
transport restrictions.  We greatly value the relationships we have built over years of successful business 
with our customers and our ultimate goal is to continue to provide the support you have come to expect 
from us. 
 
Flottweg will continue to stand by its customers as a reliable partner, especially in difficult times. 
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